CLAY COUNTY ARES NOVEMBER 2017 MEETING MINUTES

The Clay County ARES November 2017 meeting was held at the Clay County Emergency Operating
Center, Green Cove Springs, FL. The meeting was opened and everyone welcomed, introductions were
made, and new members welcomed.

Adrian Gray gave a report of the state of ARES Thanks to all who helped with Irma. We contributed
732 hours of community service. Getting to be dry now, with a danger of wildfires. Also, hurricane
season not yet over.

The ARES Christimas party will be December 5, 2017, at Journey Church, just off Lake Gray in
Jacksonville. Please come and enjoy the BBQ and fellowship. Cost of the dinner is $10.00.

PLEASE GET MONTHLY REPORTS IN ON TIME! There is a change in due dates for the reports.
The month is now from the 26" — 25%,

Please prepare, train, and get ready for deployment!
MEMBERSHIP - We are currently at 86 members!
FINANCIAL: Checking - $343.33, Savings — $543.20, TOTAL: $886.53

The Ready Alert bill has been paid. There has been an anonymous donation of $60.00. Don't forget —
you may donate to Clay ARES through SmileAmazon.com.

AEC REPORTS:

Ray Cook — Now starting Winlink classes. He will come to your home if requested. There will be a
Winlink net beginning soon.

GENERAL.:

NOMINATIONS: There were no other nominees for the positions of Secretary and Treasurer, therefore
Kasey Tate remains Secretary and Jim Winfrey remains Treasurer.

Nominations for Board Member are Andy Elwell and Dave Steiner. You can vote online at Clay ARES
website. The winner will be announced in December at the Christmas party.

TRAILER UPDATE:

Needs the AC and generator repaired. Also, Bob Phillips is looking into trading his labor for the paint
with Visual Effects.

TRAINING:

Joe Bassett — Puerto Rico.



